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ONETrack International certified 501(c)(3) by the IRS.  

Resourceful orphan-care agency ONETrack International (OTI) has now received 

501c3 status from the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). To meet the 

requirements, OTI demonstrated that it was organized and operated exclusively 

for charity and none of its earnings are received by any private shareholder 

or individual. 

OTI’s Executive Director, Shaun Bamforth says, "Now that ONETrack 

International has been approved by the IRS as a tax-exempt, charitable 

organization, we look forward to expanding our efforts as we work to solve the 

Global Orphan Crisis." 

 

### 

ONETrack International (OTI) is a volunteer driven 501c3 working to solve the 

Global Orphan Crisis through the education, training and support of the family 

preservation model called Transition to Home. OTI's innovative orphan-care 

program covers twelve critical components including International Laws, 

Women's Rights, and Monitoring & Evaluation. OTI works in developing countries 

and refugee communities with current projects in Cambodia, Cameroon, Greece, 

Honduras, Liberia, The Gambia, and Zimbabwe. 


